
The Tumaini Fund  

Dresses from Canada & Guernsey via Dr. Susan Wilson to Kagera  :  February 2015 
 

Distributed to 2 very needy young girls living as slaves 
 

In February 2015, on her annual visit to Kagera, Susan visited a community in the Diocese of Lweru, on the 
banks of Lake Victoria.   
 

She learned the very sad story of one destitute family. 
 

The grandfather had sold his property before he died and left his son (a widower whose wife had died from 
AIDS) and two granddaughters without anything.  
 

They were taken in by the village head man, and given a corner in the house to sleep at night.  During the 
day, all three were virtual slaves of this family, forced to work all day in exchange for a roof over their heads 
and enough food to survive.  
 

 Here is a picture of the three when Susan arrived to meet them 
 

   
       

The father's face reflects his sadness and 
despair for the future for his two 
daughters and himself, but he has 
managed to come to church. 
 
There Susan meets the family and has 
beautiful dresses to give them and the 
happy smile on the father's face is 
wonderful. Tumaini help has arrived! 
 
 

 
  

   
This happy little girl receives a Canadian dress 
   

 
Her sister's dress is from Guernsey Catholic Girls School 

Tumaini's plans for the family are to purchase a plot of land for the father, and have a Tumaini house built for them.  
 

The girls are now registered with Tumaini and have received clothing, school uniforms, books and pencils and are 

attending the local school. In Susan's own words...... "  Jesus is still doing miracles". 


